
Following this evening's Hertfordshire Girls Football Partnership League Committee meeting, 
the league wish to clarify that fixtures will go ahead this weekend as scheduled unless: 

● Both teams agree to postpone the fixture - if this is a competitive age group fixture, 
it will then be rearranged. Child-friendly fixtures will not be rearranged.  

● One team wishes to postpone the fixture - if this is a competitive age group fixture, 
it will then be rearranged. Child-friendly fixtures will not be rearranged.  

● If both teams agree the fixture is to go ahead, the fixture will be played, following 
the league rules.  

If a fixture is being postponed, ​both teams​ must email the relevant fixtures secretary 
by Wednesday 8pm at the latest.  
 
fixtures89.hgfpl@gmail.com​ - U8 / U9  
fixturescf.hgfpl@gmail.com​ - U10 / U11  
fixtures121314.hgfpl@gmail.com​ - U12 / U13 / U14  
fixtures1516.hgfpl@gmail.com​ - U15 / U16  
fixtures.hgfpl@gmail.com​ - U18 
 
The FA's guidance, recirculated this afternoon, states that crossed-tier travel is exempt from 
restrictions, despite some areas in Hertfordshire moving to Tier 3. The decision by the 
league to put the decision-making onus back on the clubs is so each can evaluate their 
circumstances on a team by team basis, have the safest Christmas they possibly can and 
resume football for as much of January as we can.  
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.  

Kind regards 

 

 

Tom Carr 

HGFPL Football Secretary  

Hertfordshire Girls Football Partnership League 

 


